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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
Monday, 27 November 2023. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Out of classroom learning 

 at Abbotsbury Church on Tuesday 5th December 

 

On Tuesday 5th December, we are planning to take the Year 2 children to learn at 

Abbotsbury Church in Newton Abbot. The focus of this learning will be to support and 

develop an understanding of the Christmas story of Jesus, through a range of activities 

and experiences. 

 

Newton Abbot Parishes have very kindly offered to fund all of the costs for this activity, 

including travel costs and so on this occasion voluntary contributions are not being 

requested. Children will leave school at 9.30 and be back in time for lunch, so packed 

lunches are not required.  

 

Your child will need a bag they can carry on their back. In the bag we’d like them to be 

carrying a labelled water bottle, and a waterproof coat. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to talk to me. 

 

Best Wishes 

   

 

 

Iain Franklin  

Year 2 Class teacher. 
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